

MI/CA

13th October 2025

## Dear Parent/Carer

The Cumberland Council want to ensure every child who receives benefits-eligible Free School Meals continues to be supported over the half term holiday 2025. The council continues to work with Wonde/evouchers who will provide families with e-vouchers that can be spent on food and drink in a range of supermarkets and shops. The voucher will be worth £17.25 for each eligible child/young person and covers the 5 day holiday period Monday 27th October to Friday 31st October 2025.

School is working with Wonde to ensure they have the right contact details for you. It is important that the email and mobile contact details we hold are up to date. Please let us know **immediately** if your details have changed.

Wonde will contact you to ask which supermarket you would like to use your voucher in. The voucher will then be sent via TEXT or EMAIL. If you do not have internet access on your mobile and are therefore unable to view the voucher you can forward the message to someone who has and they can help you redeem the voucher, or school can help by printing vouchers for you.

If you have any questions about the message that you receive from Wonde/evoucher, or if you believe you should have received a message from Wonde/evoucher and haven't by Friday 17<sup>th</sup> October please email rachel.lindsay@rrfa.org.uk.

Yours sincerely

Melanie Irving

Business Director